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Carers Week at Princess Christian Care Home

Last week was Carers Week and on Friday 9 June our Manager Mario provided lunch for all our staff to thank them for

caring so well for our lovely residents.

Everyone enjoyed a delicious KFC, from chicken pieces to salads and wraps, not forgetting our night staff who got their supper

delivered that evening. Thank you Mario!

Huge thanks to all our wonderful carers for their hard work and dedication every day!

 

 


